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Happy Holidays  
and Best Wishes  
for the New Year!  

- from UPF International 

  

  

  

  President of Côte d'Ivoire National Assembly Honored as 
Ambassador for Peace 

   
 
Abidjan, Côte D’Ivoire—Leaders from 
government, religions and civil society gathered 
to witness the appointment of the president of the 
National Assembly of Côte d'Ivoire as 
Ambassador for Peace. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Russia Leader Speaks in Mosque 
   
 
Ufa, Russia—The leader of UPF-Russia gave a 
talk in a well-known mosque during a conference 
on religious education. 
 

  

  



 

 

  

  UPF Visits Church to Report on Africa Summit 
 
 
Lisbon, Portugal—UPF was invited by the 
Tocoist Church of Portugal to report to its 
community about the Africa Summit. 
 
 

  

  

  

  Mental Health Day Discussion Focuses on Positivity 
 
 
Munich, Germany—To commemorate World 
Mental Health Day, UPF-Germany and an 
affiliated organization held a “worship service with 
a difference.”  
 

  

  
 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JAN 24: UN International Day of Education 

FEB 1: World Interfaith Harmony Week 

FEB 3: World Summit 2020 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 


